
Indian Motorcycle Company 

Indian Motorcycle Recall I-23-01 

NHTSA Recall 22V636 

Communication Date: 7/24/2024 

Text Message Communication: 

Reminder: Indian Motorcycle voluntarily recalled 22 Chief motorcycles for crash and 

serious injury risk as sidestand may not retract properly during operation. Our records 

show you may have one. Go to https://bit.ly/4bXDKil. Questions? Call 877-204-3697. 

 


